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Kathy Schuknecht 
Regional Program Manager 
Office of Head Start 
 
Subject:  COLA and Quality Improvement (QI) Funds Application 
 
Dear Ms. Kathy Schuknecht, 
 
Portland Public Schools Head Start Governing Board has approved PPS Head Start’s 
application for federal FY22 COLA and Quality Improvement (QI) funds in the amounts 
of $128,209 and $15,457 respectively. 
 
 
The signature below is confirmation the Head Start Governing Board has approved this 
request. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
__________________________________________     
Head Start Director      Date 
 
 
 
__________________________________________     
Governing Board Chair     Date 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Portland Public Schools is an equal opportunity educator and employer. 

May 19, 2022


